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# Subject 

1 Notice of Construction on N. Montgomery Ave.  04-08-24 – 05-31-24 
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From: VTA BART Phase II <vtabart@vtabsv.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 11:00 AM
To: Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: Notice of Construction on N. Montgomery Ave.  4/8/24 – 5/31/24

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders. 

Notice of Construction on N. Montgomery St. 4/8/24 – 

5/31/24 

What 

Contractors will be preparing the site for directional boring and trench installation  

Where 

You don't often get email from vtabart@vtabsv.com. Learn why this is important 
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The work will take place on N. Montgomery St. from Julian St. to Cinnabar St. 

 

 

When 

 Work will be conducted as early as Mon. April 8 – Fri. May 31. 

 General working hours will be 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM. No weekend work is planned. Work 

hours will change from 9:30 AM to 3:30 PM pending SAP Center Event Calendar. 

* Please note that timelines for construction activity have some inherent uncertainty and may 

change depending on field conditions and/or inclement weather. 

What to Expect 

 The work activity will include construction equipment on site, periodic sidewalk closures, 

and lane closures.  

 Workers will mark utility lines, excavate potholes, backfill excavations, and restore the 

lanes to original or better condition.  

 This work activity does not typically generate dust. 

 Partial parking will be impacted by this work. 
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 There will also be periodic, repetitive hammering during excavation. 

Why 

Necessary to help prepare for VTA’s BART Silicon Valley Phase II Project.    

 

 

 

Have a question for us about Phase II?  

 Visit www.vta.org/bart or email us vtabart@vtabsv.com 
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Copyright © 2024 Valley Transportation Authority, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Valley Transportation Authority  

3331 N First Street 

San Jose, CA 95134 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
     

 

 


